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Ag Commissioner Applauds U.S.-U.K. Trade Deal  

JACKSON, Miss. – Commissioner of Agriculture and Commerce Andy Gipson issued the following 
statement regarding yesterday’s announcement of a trade deal between the United States and the United 
Kingdom.  
 

“I am very pleased to see the United States and the United Kingdom reach a historic trade deal, 
which will increase market access for American agricultural goods. This is a significant win for 
our farmers and ranchers and a first step in creating more opportunities in the global marketplace.  
With additional trade talks occurring with other nations, I expect this is only the first of many 
positive trade deals accomplished by President Donald J. Trump and the Trump Administration as 
they work to reset global trade and open new and expanded markets for American products.” 
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